
Beginning shortly, THEATRE 
ORGAN will introduce this new fea­
ture . It was suggested by Associate 
Editor Lloyd Klos, and is intended to 
serve those groups not a part of 
ATOS, but who share our aims of 
promoting the cause of the theatre 
pipe organ and the enjoyment of its 
music. We hope the idea will be suc­
cessful. 

Two things we are asking from all 
such groups who care to participate: 

1. The logo of your club, with 
which we'd like to set off your 
regular contributions, should 
be sent with your initial copy. 

2. DO NOT send a copy of your 
newsletter. Lloyd will act solely 
as editor, blue-penciling and 
polishing your typewritten, 
double-spaced copy. Items 
should be clear and concise, 
and include material of interest 
to the world-wide readership. 
Social items, such as who 
brought the buns and cold cuts, 
will not be used. We want news 
on your concerts, bus trips, 
organ restorations, etc., but 
keep it as concise as possible. 
Pictures are welcome . 

The deadlines for getting the 
material to Lloyd are the 15th of 
March, May, July, September, and 
November. This will allow time to 
edit copy, get it to the THEATRE 
ORGAN office, and then on to the 
typesetter. The address for sending 
your material is: Lloyd E. Klos, 104 
Long Acre Road, Rochester, New 
York 14621. 

May we hear from you? Here's a 
great opportunity to share your the­
atre organ experiences with interested 
people in many countries, at a cost to 
you of only a twenty-cent stamp each 
time. D 
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eHAPTER NOTE~ 

Let us know what's 
happening in YOUR Chapter! 

Send Photos and News to: 
ROBERT M . GILBERT 

3448 COWPER COURT 
PALO ALTO , CALIFORNIA 94306 

Deadlines 
Dec. 1st for Jan ./Feb . 
Feb. 1st for Mar ./ Apr. 
Apr . 1st for May /June 
June 1st for July / Aug . 
Aug . 1st for Sep t./ Oct . 
Oct . 1st for Nov .I Dec . 

All copy for Chapter Notes is to 
be typewritten, double-spaced, 
on 8 ½ x 11 white paper, with 
1 ½" margins all around. 
Photos should be black and 
white for best reproduction. 
Each photo caption should be 
typed on a separate sheet and at­
tached to photo. 

CENTRAL FLORIDA 
Our January meeting was held at 

the home of Judith Koutsos in New 
Port Richey. It was announced that 
CFTOS now has a signed agreement 
with the city of Tampa and the Tam­
pa Arts Council which means that 

the city will provide funding through 
a grant and CFTOS will be responsi­
ble for maintenance, so we are now 
moving more rapidly on the Tampa 
Theatre 3/12 Wurlitzer installation. 
The blower is installed and the air 
ducts blown out and cleaned. The 
grille cloth has been replaced in both 
chambers; the swell shades in both 
chambers are up and motors will be 
installed later when the chests are in. 
We are near completion of chest 
work. Also, the lift is to be installed 
shortly. Work still remains on the re­
lays and, while it is difficult to set a 
date for completion, hopefully with­
in the next few months we can say 
our task of installing the Tampa The­
atre Wurlitzer is completed. 

On January 6, Channel 44's PM 
Magazine presented the "Tampa 
Theatre Story," including the 
Mighty Wurlitzer Pipe Organ, which 
featured members of our work crew 
and the console. Even though cover­
age was short we feel the publicity 
was beneficial. 

New members we would like to 
welcome are Jim and Janis Brennan, 
formerly of Connecticut Valley, and 
Robert and Michelle Rusczyk from 
the Chicago chapter. We were also 
honored to have at our meeting Tam-

The Tampa Theatre , home ofthe3/ 12 Wurlitzer being installed. (John Torell Photo) 

THEATRE ORGAN 47 




